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FEB 0 81984<

Docket Nos. 50-313
and 50-368 i

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: Mr. John M. Griffin, Vice President-

Nuclear Operations
Post Office Box 551 .

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

By letter dated December 3,1983, we informed your Company that $6,000 was
due for your applications dated March 19,1981 and July 1, 1982, as supple-
mented. These applications related to exemption from certain requirements
of Appendix R and the alternate safe shutdown capability for Arkansas Nuclear
One Unit Nos. I and 2. The requested fee has not been received by us; there-
fore, you are requested to remit it within 15 days from the date of receipt
of this letter..

Sincerely.

Original Signed by

wm. o.Mmer

William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
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